
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
  

January 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
  
We hope you are well. As you are aware we will be setting home learning via Purple Mash on a daily 
basis. 

·          Pupils will be set one maths and one English/RWI lesson/activity per day 
·          Pupils will be set work for one other subject each day (Science, Topic, RE, PSHE, Music, ART, 

DT) 
·          Pupils will be expected to complete some form of physical exercise 
·          Optional extension activities will be provided to cover a longer period of time. These will be 

emailed out later this week 
·          All activities will be set through the Purple Mash platform but not all work will need to be 

completed using an electronic device as we understand that you may have more than one 
child needing access to it 

·          Daily work will be on Purple Mash by 9 a.m 
·          Teachers will be supporting pupils in school as well as setting and marking remote learning 

but will do their best to answer emails, queries and provide support between 8:45 and 3:45 
·          Work should be handed in through Purple Mash or via the year group email 
  
The table below shows our expectations for the amount of work to be completed daily. 

English 40 minutes daily work set 
by the teacher 

20 minutes Spelling Shed or reading/story time 

Maths 40 minutes work daily set 
by the teacher 

20 minutes of Maths skills using Maths Shed, Times 
Table Rock Stars, Number Bots or an internet game 

Other 
Subject 

40 minutes/1 hour set by the class teacher 
  

20/30 
minutes of 
daily 
exercise 

PE ideas will be sent to you later this week but this could include a family walk, Joe 
Wicks, Cosmic Yoga or Jumpstart Jonny. There are also ideas on our school website. 

  
Children who are permitted to attend school because their parents are key workers or they have an 
EHCP, will be completing the same work with their teachers. 
If you have no internet access, please contact the school for support. 
A teacher will telephone you towards the end of the week to find out how your child is getting on 
with the work they have been set.  This call may show as a withheld number. 
  
Thank you for your continued support 
Mrs E Lane 
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